
Town of Harwich  
Historic District & Historical Commission 

Public Hearing Notice  

The Historic District and Historical Commission (HDHC) will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 in the Small Hearing Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, 
Harwich, MA 02645 to consider the following application.  The public hearing will begin at 
6:00 p.m. Any member of the public is invited to attend and comment relevant to this case, or 
may submit the same in writing at or prior to the hearing. 

Case No. HH2021-13: Robert and Lynne Stern, Owner of Unit 1 in the Solomon Thacher House 
Condominium, Salt Spray Sheds as Agent, have applied for a Certificate of Non-Applicability, 
or, in the alternative, a Certificate of Appropriateness for a new shed in the exclusive use 
area of said Unit 1. The subject property is 98 Parallel Street, Map 41 Parcel D12, located in the 
Harwich Center Historic District.  

All documents related to the above case may be viewed on the HDHC’s Agenda page under the 
date of the meeting and are on file with the Building Department, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 
02645 for review during the Department’s regular business hours. 

This notice will be posted electronically on the Town’s website at www.harwich-ma.gov.  
Further, in accordance with state law, the published notice will also be available electronically at 
‘www.masspublicnotices.org,’ for which the Town is not responsible for any errors in posting. 

Mary Maslowski, Chairman 
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